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The bill has no direct fiscal impact on the state or local political subdivisions. The bill 
increases the allowable amount of time for performance of certain credit services contracts to 
one year, from the 60-day cap under current law, so long as the bill’s new requirements are 
met (consult the LSC bill analysis for the requirements). Credit services organizations are 
licensed by the Department of Commerce’s Division of Financial Institutions. Currently, there 
are 24 credit services organizations licensed in the state.  
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